
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Unique and Memorable Way to Support YOUR Newfoundland 
Symphony Orchestra 
 
The NSO’s Musical Chairs program offers the opportunity for music lovers and supporters to 
establish a direct connection with members of the orchestra. 
  
Becoming a Musical Chairs supporter is about more than a financial commitment to the NSO.  
Did you know that ticket revenue only covers ¼ of the costs of presenting concerts and 
outreach programs and that the funds raised through this program represent one third of the 
total support received annually from individual donors? Contributions to the Musical Chairs 
program are critically important to keeping classical music and music education alive and well 
in Newfoundland and Labrador. 
  
In recognition of your gift you will receive: 

 name recognition on the NSO website (you and/or a loved one, in memory of a loved one, 
or your company) and in the 2019/20 Season Program; 
 

 the opportunity to meet and interact with the musician in your sponsored chair at a dress 
rehearsal; 
 

 a special invitation to an NSO reception; 
 

 a tax receipt for the full amount of your gift.  

Musical Chairs Program 
2019-20 



 
Choose Your Section and Player 

 

 

 
Contact Us to Take Your Seat! 
       
PHONE:  709.722.4441 
 
E-MAIL:  nso@nsomusic.ca  
 
IN PERSON:  3rd Floor, Arts & Culture Centre, North Wing 
 
BY MAIL:  PO Box 23125, St. John’s, NL A1B 4J9 

Musical Chairs - Support Levels  
 
Maestro’s Podium (1) - $5,000     Section Principal (6) - $750 
Concertmaster (1) - $3,000      Section Musician (33) - $500 
Concertmaster Emeritus (1) - $1,000 
  

Chosen Name for Your Chair 
 
______________________________________________ 

 

Type   □ Principal □ Section Musician 

 
NSO Section (eg: cello, clarinet) 
 
______________________________________________ 


